
Hello Haigh Families,
We are excited to announce that we will be offering a Summer Discovery Program! This is open to ALL students at
Haigh. Due to the construction taking place here at Haigh, our students will be attending the summer school
program at Lindbergh Elementary. Please read more to find out if this is a program that you would like your child to
participate in as there is a criteria that must be met in order to be registered.

Dates:
Week 1 - June 12th-14th (3 days) Week 2 - June 19th-21st (3 days) Week 3 - June 24th-June 28th (5 days)
Week 4 - July 1st-July 3rd (3 days) Week 5 - July 8th-July 11th (4 days) Week 6 - July 15th-July 18th (4 days)
Week 7 - July 22nd-July 24th (3 days)

Hours:
8:00am-2:30pm - Summer School Program which includes lunch, enrichment activities, and 3 hours of ELA and Math.
2:30pm-4:00pm - Availability for those who need OPTIONAL childcare.

Attendance by students is directly tied to the funding available for this program. For that reason, it is necessary that
your child attends everyday unless they are sick or there is an emergency.We will not permit students to enroll who
will be taking vacations, who need to leave early on a weekly basis, etc.

Registration:
We will be conducting in-person registration through the Main Office on Mondays and Tuesdays. You MUST call to set
up an appointment if you plan to register your child during school hours. We will not be registering people before/after
school as this is a congested time in the office. Main office, (313)827-6200.

We have limited space available and will be prioritizing our highest need students first. Please register early and as soon
as you can. We look forward to a fun, exciting, and beneficial program for all of our students! If you have any questions
please feel free to call the office. Once your child is registered and confirmed, we will share follow-up information as we
get closer to June.

Sincerely,

Erin McIngvale
Principal - Haigh Elementary


